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Mon 16 January 

World Religion day in 

school 

 

Mon 16 January  

Y2 SATs meeting 

3.20pm 

 

Fri 20 January 

KS2 Careers Fair 

 

Mon 23 January 

Lledr + SATS meeting 

for Y6 parents 

3.20 or 6.00pm 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   What are the signs of winter?  

 What is one more than 3? 4? 5?  

Year 1   Can you tell me the differences between autumn and winter? 

 What words use the ‘au’ sound? 

Year 2   Can you explain what present progressive tense is? 

 What kind of food is ‘seasonal produce’? 

Year 3   What do BCE and CE stand for? 

 How do you know when to use ‘a’ or ‘an’ in a sentence? 

Year 4   Who were the Anglo-Saxons and who were the Vikings? 

 Why might someone need to edit a photograph? 

Year 5   Name the 12 countries in South America.  

 What are the two battles that commenced in 1066? 

Year 6   When did WWII begin? 

 Who was the prime minister when WWII began? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      95.8%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

  4L and 5B – 100%    

WOW! 
 

Most Punctual Class 

       4L and 4B        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

Welcome back 

We hope you all had a lovely break and pupils were able to rest and recuperate, 

ready for another busy term. 

We would like to welcome (and introduce) a new member of staff in the school 

office…Mr Evans. 

WINTER ILLNESSES 

UKHSA has published ‘Back to school – 5 things to do to help manage winter 

illness’ – The blog sets out some of the simple actions that parents of school-

age children can take to help protect their families and those around them 

against winter illnesses currently circulating. Please read and follow the 

guidance to keep illnesses to a minimum. 

https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2023/01/05/back-to-school-5-things-to-do-

to-help-manage-winter-illness/ 

Useful Information                   Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ 

ready? 

Next week’s theme is 

‘Unity’. 

 

Remember to keep 

looking out for any 

punctuation mistakes 

– take a photo! 
 

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 
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